
International  Community
Regular Press Conferences in
Sarajevo to Change Venue
The  international  organizations  that  participate  in  the
regular  Tuesday  morning  press  conferences  are  pleased  to
announce that from

Tuesday 11 January 2005

The regular IC press conferences in Sarajevo will be held in

the main conference room of the OHR

1 Emerika Bluma

The timing and frequency of the press conferences will remain
the same:

11.30 hrs every Tuesday

All media are cordially invited to participate at these press
conferences.
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